Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Sheldon Hitchcock <slhitchcock@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 9:56 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Connolly, Stephen, NMENV; Holcomb, Sarah, NMENV; ‘Michael Barrett
(mbarrett@limerockresources.com)’; David Adkins

Subject: Lime Rock: West Red Lake Unit #56 Work Plan |30-015-28451|2RP-4184|

Attachments: 20170518170259109.pdf

Mr. Bratcher,

The work plan for the West Red Lake Unit #56 is attached. As you will see we did have some high background chloride
concentrations. Please review everything and let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021

Cell: 575.689.5198

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742

Web: www.talonlpe.com




